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Honorary Patron

Her Imperial Highness Princess Takamado
President

TASHIMA Kohzo

6 October 2020

Mr. Kazi Md. SALAHUDDIN
President
Bangladesh Football Federation

Dear Mr. SALAHUDDIN, Dmv K&_ZI ”SQWh/

It is my pleasure to express my sincere congratulations on your re-appointment
as President of the Bangladesh Football Federation for the fourth consecutive
term. Please convey my words of congratulations to your members of executive
office who have been elected on this occasion.

With your outstanding leadership and the great trust placed in you by your football
family, | am more than certain that you will keep contributing further development
of football in Bangladesh at all levels. It is my sincere wish that we strengthen our
ties through various exchanges going forward.

During this challenging period for football and the whole world, | strongly believe

that we should stay united to stand for this fight until football comes back to our
life. | pray for good health of you and the people in Bangladesh.

Once again, congratulations on being elected as President, and | wish you and
the BFF every success as you embark on your new term.

Sincerely yours,
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Japan Football Association

JFA HOUSE Football Ave. Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo 113-8311, Japan
Tel.+81-50-2018-1990 Fax. +81-3-3830-2005

www.ifa.ip
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Qatar Football Association

0 October 2020

Mr. Kazi Md Salahuddin
President
Bangladesh Football Federation

Dear Brother,

Congratulations on your successful re-election for the Bangladesh
Football Federation (BFF) President position. | am sure that prevailing as
the president of BFF for a new four-year term needed a lot of effort and
dedication on your part.

BFF achievements and considerable progress have been steadfast under
your presidency. | am confident the general assembly of BFF have chosen
a safe pair of hands to continue the development work of Bangladesh
football.

In this challenging time, watching how people live all over the world is
affected because of Covid-19, | wish you and your family the best of
health and hope to see football is back around the continent so we can
meet each other again very soon.

Best wishes for great health and your continued success.

Warm. Regards,

Saoud Al Mohannadi
FIFA Council Member
Vice President — QFA & AFC

. P.0.Box 5333 u.p T+974 4475 4444 & info@qfa.qa
Be part of it. Doha, Qatar jhii .dagall | F+974 4475 4300 www.qfa.qa



ALL NEPAL FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION

(Affiliated to FIFA, AFC & NSC)

Karma Tsering Sherpa Indraman Tuladhar
President General Secretary

Date: 4 October 2020

To,

Kazi Md. Salahuddin
President

Bangladesh Football Federation

Subject: Message of Congratulations

My dear friend,

On behalf of the All Nepal Football Association, T would like to congratulate you on your re-
election as the president of the Bangladesh Football Federation.

We are confident that the federation will continue to flourish under your leadership. Your past
experience as an elite footballer and an able administrator will not only help the federation scale
new heights but also raise the standard of football in the SAFF region.

The All Nepal Football Association extends its best wishes to you on this glorious day.

The friendship we have enjoyed over the years shall become stronger in the days to come and we
shall continue to work for mutual benefits.

Sincerely yours,

-~

Karma Tsering Sherpa
President

e ——— — —
ANFA House, Satdobato, Lalitpur, P.O. Box # 12582, Kathmandu, Nepal
Tel. : 977-1-5201060, 5201062, 5202319, Fax No. : 977-1-5201059. E-mail : nep@the-afc.com

www. the-anfa.com
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BHUTAN FOOTBALL FEDERATION

BFF/Adm/18/2020/ ¢ 2! 6th October 2020

The President,
Bangladesh Football Federation
Dhaka, Bangladesh

Congratulations
Dear President,

On behalf of the President, Bhutan Football Federation and myself, I would like to
express my heartfelt congratulations to your re-election as the President of the
Bangladesh Football Federation.

Bhutan Football Federation and Bangladesh Football Federation have always
enjoyed a high level of friendship and trust over the years. I am confident under your
leadership that our two federations will continue to grow further together to help
develop the game within our two regions.

I hope that this pandemic would end sooner so that we can once again enjoy the
football activities that we love best doing. I hope we all can meet up in the near
future in order to develop football within our region.

Stay safe and take care

Yours sincerely

Ugye angchhuk
Gen Secretary

Post Box. No. 365, Changlam, Thimphu : Bhutan. Tel: 00975-2-322350. Fax: 00975-2-321131. Email:bffbhutanfootball@gmail.com



